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 DATE EVENT 

Friday 16th June Class 1 trip to the Ice Cream Farm 

Mon / Tues 19th / 20th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach (local) 

Tues 20th June—Fri 23rd Year 6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 21st June Class 5 swimming session 1 

Wednesday 21st June Online Safety—Parent Workshop—
6.30 via TEAMs. Save the date. 

Thursday 29th June Year 6 Show—evening performance 

Monday 3rd / Tues 4th July Transition days—for all including Year 
6 to secondary schools 

Thursday 6th July Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew 

W/b 10th July Careers week—focus on Creative ca-
reers. More information to follow. 

Wednesday 12th July Open afternoon—current and new 
classes 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Forest Festival—Leavers’ Party 

Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Picnic 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

Wednesday 6th September 1st day of school for all children 

Half a day for Reception 

Friday 27th October Break up for half term 

Monday 6th November Return from half term 

 

For being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to:  

   

  Class 1: Leo—being resilient  

 

    Class 2: Jenson—being responsible 

    

  Class 3: Alisha—being reflective  

   

  Class 4: Poppy—being  responsible 

 

Class 5: Aman—being responsible 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Looking forward to this term... 

We are looking forward to a busy 2nd half of the summer term—lots 
of fun events planned, with Year 6 events, plus transition and welcom-

ing our new Reception children in for a couple of days. There’s also 
swimming ongoing, Arthog for Year 5s, Bikeability for Year 6 around 

the village and a few trips too! 

The lovely weather this week means its great to 
use our site within the curriculum too—Class 2 

have been using the trees for science. They have 
looked at identifying the species and looking at 

the bark. 

Careers Week—w/b 10th July 

We have sent home a parent questionnaire for a second time, just in 
case any other parents feel able to help us with giving talks in the   

classroom or running any practical workshops or demonstrations linked 
to being creative in its widest form. Any careers / jobs welcome!                                                                

Please fill it in if you would like to help us!  

STEM club fun! 

Can you fit through a piece of paper?! 

An interesting challenge for STEM club this week 
with Mrs Wallace  - looking at how to get a child 

through a piece of A4 paper! It seems to have been 
taken as you can even do it if you are upside down!! 

STEM club is every Thursday afternoon—and is one of 
our  super popular clubs because of all the interesting 
challenges. Also nick named Crazy Club because of the 

crazy fun and activities!! 

Online Safety—Parent workshop via TEAMs—Wednesday 
21st June at 6.30pm. 

An online safety workshop with a local consultancy team has 
been organised to support all parents with aspects of IT and 
online safety at home. Please make a note of the date—and 
join us! A TEAMS link will be sent out in due course—so you 

can do it from home on your phone!! 

Enterprise Weeks 

You may have noticed that we have had a few sales on the play-
ground in the last few weeks, as part of our PSHE teaching and 

learning about simple economics!  

This afternoon Class 4 will be selling cakes and books—so hopefully you will be 
able to help them out and purchase something. They will be selling from 

3.00pm today. 

On 20th June, Class 3 will be selling home made book marks and small        
items of toys.                                                                                                                               

We hope you are happy to support the children with these ventures! We have 
tried to space them out over a few weeks to reduce the demand on you! 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

